
CVC Annual Picnic Meeting

August 13, 2019

Priest Point Park

Olympia, WA

Meeting called to order at 7pm by President Holly Spaulding after our walk and 
potluck dinner.

Members present were given a ballot with name suggestions for our club name. The
current name of Capitol Volkssport Club received the most votes. 

Brief discussion concerning the Tuesday evening walks because not everyone can 
walk during the day.The 5K walks will continue. 

Shelia Morrison reported that she won’t continue as Walk Box Tender for the Belfair 
Walk. No one volunteered to take over as Box Tender. 

Meeting adjourned 7:30pm.

Minutes submitted by Secretary, Linda Darkenwald


